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 Segundo Housing complex: 1049 La Rue Rd, Davis CA  

Thursday Arrival: Pacific Coast Highway (Thursday July 20th –Sunday July 23rd) please arrive 
between 3:00 pm and 5:00 pm. The Dinning Commons open at 4:45pm and the your fist 
meeting with your Program Assistant is at 6:00pm 
Friday Arrival: Route 66 (Friday July 21- Sunday July 23rd) please arrive between 3:00 pm and 
5:00 pm. The Dinning Commons open at 4:45pm, PA meetings are at 6 pm and Kick off 
assembly is at 7:00 pm. 
 
This Google map shows important locations for SLC including arrival locations  
https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1j8fdig-bLUu-2Ypz83QWInl3jlo&ll=38.5425494775097%2C-

121.75649909999998&z=17 

Parking is located in parking lot 25 off of Orchard Rd.  Participants should proceed to the check‐
in location at Segundo Housing Office to get room keys, t-shirts and other conference 
information. Look for conference staff in the parking lot for help. Signage will guide you from 
the parking lot to the check in location. 
 
On your arrival day, lunch is on your own. There are restaurants in the area. The first 
conference meal is dinner for either arrival on Thursday or Friday. 
  

Housing 
SLC has exclusive use of the dorms we are assigned. There are no other groups in our dorms. 
There may be other groups sharing the dining facility.  
 
If your child tells you they are unhappy with their room assignments, please encourage them to 
give the arrangement a try for at least one night.  If something is happening that is a violation of 
the 4-H Code of Conduct, please encourage your child to go directly to their Program Assistant 
(PA). The conference staff worked very hard to pair youth together to offer them the 
opportunity to meet new people and make new friends. We also tried to honor roommate 
requests whenever possible. If you child continues to feel that they want a room change, please 
ask them to advise their PA.  

https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1j8fdig-bLUu-2Ypz83QWInl3jlo&ll=38.5425494775097%2C-121.75649909999998&z=17
https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1j8fdig-bLUu-2Ypz83QWInl3jlo&ll=38.5425494775097%2C-121.75649909999998&z=17


 

 

Frequently Asked Questions: 

Who do I call if there is an emergency? 
If you have an emergency call one of the Conference Directors: Jenna Colburn 209-327-4250 or 

Cole Breck 805-588-6793 

For non-urgent matters please email jcolburn@ucanr.edu  

What if my child contacts me and is upset about something that has happened or is 

happening at the conference? 
1. Call your child’s assigned PA. The contact information should have been emailed to the 

email of record on the SLC registration.  Before your child leaves for conference, make sure 

you have their PA’s cell phone number.  If for some reason you have not received this 

number, please email Sarah Lloyd, selloyd@ucanr.edu to request this number.  

2. If you are unable to reach the PA in a reasonable amount of time, you can call our Dean. 

Dean of Women: Sandy Sathrum: 707-362-6018 

3. If you feel your child may have a medical concern please contact our medical staff. 

Nurse: Christina Valencia 760-791-0793  

     EMT: Rob Henkens 916-718-1576 

Can I visit my child at the conference?  
SLC is a closed event. If you want or need to see your child during the conference, please notify 

the co -director to make arrangements. Your child will miss whatever conference activity is 

happening at the time and you will be able to see them in the staff office.  

Cole Breck 805-588-6793 

Where can I see the pictures of conference? Follow us! #slc17 
We will be posting on all of the 4-H social media channels during the conference. 

Facebook -California 4-H; Instagram @ca4h; twitter @ucanrcalifornia4-H 

After conference pictures will be posted on the Flicker account. 
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